
 

   
 
 
 
Our Reference: 01-08-2011-112716--005 

Mr Mike Demetriou 
Naval Service FOI Coordination Cell 
Navy Command Headquarters 
MP 1-4, Leach Building 
Whale Island 
Portsmouth  
PO2 8BY 
 
Telephone:  02392 628695 
Fax: 02392 625279 
Email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xx 
 
 

       3 August 2011 
 
S L Kimberley 
 
Via request- xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx   
 
 
Request for Information  Acknowledgment  
 
Dear S L Kimberley 
 
I am writing with regard to your information request of 2 August to the MOD for information 
regarding Royal Marines recruit injuries during training. It is being considered as a request 
for information in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the 1998 Data 
Protection Act. 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your request and to inform you that generally, in 
accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 a response is to be given within 20 
working days of your application i.e. by 30th August 2011. However should your query turn 
out to be unusually complex, it may take us a little longer to complete the request, in which 
case we will contact you before the 30th August to let you know.  
 
A copy of your question as received by this office is attached below.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mike Demetriou 
 
 

Navy Command 
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Request for Information 
 
Dear Royal Marines, 
     I would like the statistics of recruit injuries, during training, 
     resulting in a recruit being permanently or temporarily discharged, 
     or back trooped, over the last 3 years. 
      
     Further, the statistics of recruits who complete their training in 
     their original troop. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
      
     S.L. Kimberley 
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